



73rd Student Senate
Sexual Assault Survivors & Advocacy Ad Hoc Committee Agenda
March 7th, 2021 | Zoom Meeting ID: 957 684 2013

Call to Order: 7:34pm

Members Present: Chair Soto, Vice Chair Hadley, Senators Gabadage, Little, Martin, Tackett, Nemeth, Arutt, Lessard, Student Caelynn Christensen

Members Tardy:

Members Absent: Senators Hitchcock, Lewis, Students John Ocampo, Erin Kinzer

Guests:

Approval of the Minutes:

- Senator Lessard motions to approve the minutes from the February 21st, 2021 meeting
- Senator Nemeth seconds

Announcements:

- None

Committee Business:

- Updates about Social Media ideas
 - **Soto** asks about the social media posts
 - **Little** likes that the post was a video and thinks we should continue with videos
 - **Lessard** likes the fun fact section
 - Martin suggested: "I feel like it'd be cool if the video was taken by someone and it be located on campus."
- Creating a Qualtrics form for survivors/bystanders to reach out
 - Soto asks whether anyone has suggestions on Qualtrics
 - **Caelynn:** i think the first thing we could maybe input is a trigger or content warning because of the sensitivity of the topic
 - **Hadley** asks what the end goal is of the Qualtrics and told that they have history of making Qualtrics
 - **Soto** suggests that it could be used to gather ideas for the Committee and to get stories
 - **Lessard** suggests that there could have two different Qualtrics for getting information about what's going on campus while the others could be for personal statements



- **Caelynn** asks: would there be any legalities we would need to input? Just to make sure that we don't make anything that could get us in trouble with the university ig
- **Soto** would have to do more research and ask President Harmon for a more in-depth answer
-
- Video update
 - **Soto** talked to President Harmon and he said that it would be okay for us to create videos for us about video informationals about how to file a Title IX
 - Press Sec. suggested that we could make it a IGTV
 - Get it more done soon, if interested please connect to Chair Soto
- Meeting with Dr. Hecht, Dr. Chong, ALH details
 - **Martin**: We can ask to record zoom meetings with people like Alison Hughes?
 - **Soto** will be scheduling the meeting soon with the administrators adding alongside the VAP Director
 - **Martin** thinks it would be smart to make a Canva page with the talking points discussed during the meeting and post on the social media for transparency and how to make action points
 - **Soto** to submit meeting minutes with Torchlight
- Potential Committee Roundtable
 - Push till next week.

Old Business:

- **None**

New Business:

- Updates about Social Media ideas
- Creating a Qualtrics form for survivors/bystanders to reach out
- Video update
- Meeting with Dr. Hecht, Dr. Chong, ALH details
- Potential Committee Roundtable

Unfinished Business:

- **None**

Final Announcements:

- Martin: SLAA meets at 8pm on Tuesday if anyone wants to come :)

Date and Time of Next Meeting: Sunday, February 21st at 7:30pm

Adjourned: 7:51pm